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Submitted by: Councillor John Brennan  
 
Submission Date: September 8, 2022 

 
Subject Matter: Finance  
 

           Consideration Date: September 22, 2022 
 

Be it resolved that staff shall prepare and present financial results to Council 
within 2 months of the end of each fiscal quarter.  
 
 
 


